Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Sunday, September 12, 2021 2:14 PM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL] Qualifications - Joe Jacquot: For the public record

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: George Fontana <unclegkw@yahoo.com>

Date: September 12, 2021 at 1:55:09 PM EDT

To: Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Qualifications - Joe Jacquot: For the public record

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Ms. Smith,
Please attach following correspondence to upcoming agenda -

Sept. 14.
Thank you,
G. Fontana

Commissioners:

Mr. Jacquot’s professional association with Gov. DeSantis is a concern. DeSantis has
not supported the people of Key West in our efforts to limit cruise ship size. How can
we be a assured Mr. Jacquot will work on behalf of the people of Key West?

Thank you,

George Fontana



